
President’s Report to Senate May 2022

As we reach the end of May, there is considerable reason for optimism about Laurentian, our
students and graduates, as well as our emergence from CCAA and our future.

First and foremost, we look forward to a celebration of our students and their success, with
convocation across the first week of June. This is a time to celebrate the achievements of the
best of what Laurentian is - our students, their achievements through their hard work in the most
challenging of times, and their potential for the future as they leave Laurentian, well prepared for
their journeys.

This year’s ceremonies will emphasize this focus by having a greater proportion of ceremony
time dedicated to students, as opposed to speeches.

Convocation Spring 2022 is the first face-to-face convocation at Laurentian in almost three
years. While certain health and safety protocols will remain in effect, We are planning for a
positive and uplifting experience for all of our nearly 1,300 graduates. Students who have
completed their degrees
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Ad Hoc Senate Committee on Racism and Discrimination recommends Laurentian
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Laurentian’s Environmental Sustainability Committee, the Indigenous Student Circle, the
Students’ General Association. This event offered the opportunity for us to truly
appreciate and reflect on the fact that Laurentian


